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PLANNING REF: DA0672/2019 
THC WORKS REF: #6240 
REGISTERED PLACE NO: #4240  
FILE NO: 09-48-22THC 
APPLICANT: Leslie Tibor Penzes 
DATE THC RECEIVED: 22 April 2020 
DATE OF THIS NOTICE: 24 April 2020 
 
 
NOTICE OF (NO) INTEREST  EXEMPTION #2944 
 (Historic Cultural Heritage Act 1995) 
 
The Place:  59-61 Frederick Street, Launceston. 
Proposed Works: New building: Construction of an additional dwelling with ROW 

access over 68 Margaret Street. 
 
Under s36(3)(a) of the Historic Cultural Heritage Act 1995 the Tasmanian Heritage Council 
provides notice that it has no interest in the discretionary permit application because a 
Certificate of Exemption has been issued (copy attached) for the works, pursuant to s42 of 
the Act.  
 
Please contact the undersigned on 1300 850 332 if you would like to discuss any matters 
relating to this application or this notice. 
 

 
Chris Bonner 
Regional Heritage Advisor  Heritage Tasmania 
Under delegation of the Tasmanian Heritage Council 
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